




Topics for Discussion at the Automated Teller Machine (ATM) Stakeholder Focus Group Meetings

PRA Burden Statement
An agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, a collection of information unless it displays a currently valid Office of Management and Budget (OMB) control number.  The FDIC “Automated Teller Machine (ATM) Stakeholder Focus Group  Meetings” constitutes a collection of information under the Paperwork Reduction Act which has been cleared by OMB under Control Number 3064-0198 (expiration date January 31, 2024). Public reporting burden for this information collection is estimated to be 60 minutes. You can send comments regarding this burden estimate or any other aspect of this information collection, including suggestions for reducing the burden, to the Paperwork Reduction Act Clearance Officer, Legal Division, Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation, 550 17th Street NW, Washington, DC 20429; and to the Office of Management and Budget, Paperwork Reduction Project (Re: Control Number 3064-0198), Washington DC 20503.

The FDIC is engaged in a rulemaking effort that relates in part to Automated Teller Machines (ATMs).  
[bookmark: _GoBack]The purpose of these focus group meetings is to discuss the ATM industry to better inform the rulemaking effort. These meetings may cover areas such as the total number of ATMs in the US (divided into those which are  bank owned vs non-bank owned), ATM capabilities, newer use cases, ATM business models, advances in technology and software, operational and compliance topics, and where the industry may be headed.





